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Dear parents 

HAPPY HALF TERM 

 

What a half term it has been, but our Pinfold families have been absolutely fantastic.  We are so 

proud of the children who have had to stay at home.  They have shown determination to succeed 

and put in such a lot of effort and focus into continuing their learning at home. 
 

Well done to all of the staff too, despite the challenges they have faced with this term, managing 

online learning alongside teaching pupils in school.  I would like to thank them all for their 

determination to succeed. 
 

The google face to face sessions have proven to be a great success, providing opportunities for the 

children to have some social time chatting to their friends, celebrate and share successes and have 

quality time with their teachers. 
 

Go Team Pinfold!! 
 

Parents’ Evening  

This term we would like to offer the parents a virtual appointment with the class teachers.  We will 

use the Google Classrooms to conduct these face-to-face sessions. 

Each class will have an allocated day for the discussions to take place. There will be appointments 

throughout the school day up to 4pm and appointments between 6:00pm and 7:00pm. 

 

Year group Class Date of appointments 

Reception 
Butterfly Class – Mrs Cornbill Tuesday 2nd March 

Dragonfly Class - Mr de Vine Thursday 4th March 

Year 1 
1LD Mrs Dixon Tuesday 2nd March 

1JG Mrs Gibbons, Miss Jones Wednesday 3rd March 

Year 2 
2SH Miss Harris, Mr Steventon Tuesday 2nd March 

2MS Miss Heaton, Mr Steventon Thursday 4th March 

Year 3 
3VA Mrs Ashfield Thursday 4th March 

3NF Mrs Roberts, Mrs Stokes Wednesday 3rd March 

Year 4 
4CG Miss Gibbons Tuesday 2nd March 

4MT Miss Todd Thursday 4th March 

Class PA Miss Graham, Miss Page Wednesday 3rd March 

Year 5 
5CB Miss Bell Tuesday 2nd March 

5OT Mr Todd Thursday 4th March 

Year 6 
6LP Mr Phillips Tuesday 2nd March 

6JS Mr Sankey Thursday 4th March 
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We wish you all an enjoyable and relaxing half term.  School reopens on Monday 22nd February for 

the pupils who are currently attending. 

 

Stay safe and take care. 

 

Mrs Beech 


